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Tena Koutou Katoa 

Suddenly the end of Term 3 is upon us. This year is flying by!  

Children will return to school for Term 4 on 17th of October.  

Two dates I want to draw your attention to,  both on the same 

weekend. Friday the 11th Nov we will be having a school 

disco at St Lukes. This has been transferred from Term 1. 

The second is on the Saturday 12th November the Quiz night. 

We couldn’t have it last year so I am thrilled that we can do it 

this year. Please contact the office to book a table. These are 

limited so I would suggest you do it early. It would be great to have more parents from our school 

community involved. Mr Easto is the quizmaster and he ensures me that there are questions that 

are relevant to our school cultures as well as general knowledge ones. It is really geared up to be a 

fun night for everyone. The cost is $10 per person and there are usually 6 people per table. 

TERM 4—Children will be in summer uniform,this includes hats. (Please see on next page). 

Finally I wish everyone a good break with lots of rest and fresh air because term 4 is usually very 

busy with lots of outdoor activities.  

 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Jane Rutherford      
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Mission Statement 

Principal’s Message 
 

Important Dates—September 

29th   School Mass 

   Board Meeting 

30th    Term 3 Holidays 

17th October Term 4 Begins 

28th October  Grandparents  

   Assembly 

11th November School Disco 

12th November Quiz Night 

We thank you Lord, for this term. For 

our challenges, our successes, and the 

mistakes from which we have learnt. Be 

with us as we spend our time with 

family and friends. Give us strength and 

courage to do what is right: to be 

witnesses of our faith.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday from 

everyone at St Pius X 

September 

30th—Ryan—Hoiho 

October 

1st—Marson—Kea A 

4th—Athea—Hoiho 

5th—Dasha—Tui, Sef -Hoiho, 

Jake—Kea B, Gabriela—

Karearea 

Birthdays 

Are almost here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see what holiday 
programmes are available  

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-
holiday-programmes 

 Or you can go to our website—
www.stpius.school.nz and click on School Holiday 

Programmes.  

If you are going on holidays and will be 
away in school time, please let the 

office know as soon as possible so we 
can mark the appropriate code by your 

child’s name on the role. 

Our annual Quiz Night is back!! 

Saturday 12th November. Prices (per 
person/table) will be advertised next 

week. 

Grandparents are invited to visit their 
grandchild’s classroom from 1.30pm followed 
by a Duffy Assembly at 2.10pm. (venue to be 

advised) 


